Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee Meeting
Tuesday, June 6, 2023 – 2:00 PM

The Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Guest present were Jennifer Clark, Gary Cramer and Joseph Thompson.
Members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman Terry Green, Councilman Robert Jackson, Borough Engineer Kevin Nester, Borough Engineer Andy Glitzer, Mayor Thomas Yoder and Borough Manager Chris Stevens.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell was remote by TEAMS meeting.
Chairman Terry Green called the Maintenance Committee meeting to order at 2:00 PM.
Chairman Terry Green recognized the guest present and ask for their comments.
Jennifer Clark said that grass at the cemetery was bad for the holiday.
Gary Cramer said the grass on Cold Springs Road needs mowed.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Engineers report.
Kevin Nester said the Amphitheater project has been awarded to KLA Roofing and Construction.
Kevin Nester said that GHD is working on the bathrooms and roof designs.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Managers report.
Chris Stevens gave an update on the milling and paving by Grannas Bros. in the borough.
Chairman Terry Green called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairman Terry Green called on new business.
President James Bair said the sign on East Penn Street needs weedeated.
Mayor Thomas Yoder said that he will take care of this.
President James Bair and Councilman David Quarry said that we used to mow all the way out East Penn Street.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that Park’s Garbage had picked up his yard waste and wanted to know if we were not picking up anymore.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said we were picking up the yard waste.
Vice-President David Fortson said the hedges on East Penn Street needs trimmed also.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Maintenance Committee meeting was adjourned.
Minutes of the Maintenance Committee meeting was taken by Borough Manager Chris Stevens in Borough Secretary Richard Kings absence.
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